

Chronicles of

"...we strive to follow Christ's teaching, to love one another as I have loved you".

St Augustine's Part of All Saints Catholic Collegiate

School's out for Summer!

Dear Parents,

What a year! No sooner did we start September and here we are in July... ready for a break and a new start for all this September. My eight years here have been incredible. This really is a special place. I have watched the children grow and learn in so many ways and they have certainly kept me sane when I have needed it! I ask everyone who leaves the family of St Augustine's to take a little piece of St Augustine's with them... I will be talking much, much more.

I offer my sincere thanks to the staff who give so much, tirelessly, for the good of our children, the extra hours, the unseen times when in at weekends and holidays. I have asked a lot of the team over the years and they have delivered every time. Thank you.

To you, Parents, thank you putting up with me and for all your support and continued support to St Augustine's in the years ahead. I have been overwhelmed over the years with how much you get behind the school in supporting events at Christmas, for the fundraisers and for events throughout the year. I have also been overwhelmed this week by your comments, your presence and your kindness for all the gifts that I have received. Thank you so very, very much.

To our magnificent PTFA, members past and present for the amazing contributions made to the school, for your time and effort consistently given freely. You really have made a difference and it has been a great pleasure to work with you. Long may it continue!

To Fr David, Stephen Woodward of our Academy Committee and all representatives, for your commitment to the school and the consistent support offered to me over the eight years, I have learned a great deal in working with you all, thank you.

And finally to our children... you simply are the best. Thank you for making me smile everyday, for the effort you give and again in supporting your school. You have made me incredibly proud.

I have many memories to take with me, thank you for making them. Have a wonderful Summer.

More thank you's... To Mrs Jones (Y5), Miss Lewis (Y2) and Mr Brown (Y6)... for their loyalty and commitment in supporting us and the children in our time of need. Thank you.

Mrs Woollam...Thank you for your unnerving support of me and the school. I hope you take as many memories away with you as I will. You will be greatly missed by all of our community and I by me. I am heartened by the fact you are still close to us and working within one of our family of schools. We wish you every blessing!





'I will be your witness, I will be your voice.
I will be your hands and your feet upon the earth for you.

Live the mission!

Back by popular demand... the Joke corner... which for this edition has become a page! Edited by Y4.

Q. How do bubbles communicate?

A. By mobile foam!

Ruby Barker

Q. Why can't the skeleton go swimming? A. Because he has no body to go with1

Q. What do you get when you mix a kangaroo and sheep?
A. A woolly jumper!

Q. Why did the cannibal eat a tightrope walker?A. Because he

wanted a well balanced snack. Millie Collis Q. What flower grows between your chin and your nose?

A. Tu-lips

Raby Lemba Lemba

Q. Did you hear the joke about the eggs?

A. It was cracking!

O. Why did the whale cross the ocean?

A. To get to the other tide! Joshua Williams

Q. Why did the chicken cross the road?A. It wanted to give KFC some chicken legs!

Ronaldo Nunes

Q. Where do fish keep their money? A. In a riverbank.

Keelie Bentham

Q. Why did the banana go to the doctor? A. Because he was not peeling very well.

Q. What made the jelly wobble? A. The milk shake Georgia Leighton. Q. Why did the skeleton go to the party? A. Because he wanted to show his funny bone.

Q. Why did the wrestler take a key to the wrestling match?
A. Because he wanted to get out of the headlock.

Q. What is a cheetah's favourite food?

A. Fast food!

A. Fast food! Iames Q. Where do they keep 'books' that aren't really there?
A. In the 'Lie-brary'
Nicole Chamberlain

James Blowers

A man had a jelly in one ear and custard in the other. He was a trifle deaf!

Q. Why did the child study on the aeroplane? A. They wanted a higher education!

Principal Mr E J Byrne B Ed (Hons) NPQH;
Acting Vice Principal Mrs K Oakley
Chair of the Academy Committee: Mr Stephen Woodward
tel: 01782 319504
email office@staca.org.uk